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PROGRAM CHANGES
Changes/Verifying Program of Record
Students are able to change academic programs when their career goals
change. Students are required to meet with an Academic Advisor when
selecting a different program. During this meeting, a new academic plan
will be created and new program requirements are discussed.

The accuracy of a student's program of record is important. Not only
can this affect financial aid eligibility, but it could also affect program
enrollment status, program completion date,  and permanent student
records.  Students can verify their program of record through MyBTC or
by contacting the Registration and Records Office.

Program Changes  Generated 05/2025 | 2025-2026


